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Tele

Why have I been issued with a telephone rota?


All parents/carers will be part of a telephone rota.  When a decision is made to close early morning, parents are asked to telephone the next person on the list.  This is to ensure information is passed quickly to all families.  Instructions for use are issued with the list.








 How will I find out if Forgandenny School is closed?


In all instances of school closure, a broadcast will be made on Radio Tay.  Parents can also access the council website �HYPERLINK "http://www.pkc.gov.uk"�www.pkc.gov.uk� , telephone the PKC Customer Service Centre, check the PKC Facebook page, or find updates on Twitter.








What happens if the school has to close due to severe weather during the day?


Contact will be made with parents by phone as soon as a decision has been made to close the school.  Pupils will be cared for until a parent or other agreed adult arrives to collect them.  








What if I cannot get to school to collect my child during the day?


Please begin to plan for this eventuality by keeping emergency contact details up to date and nominating an emergency pick up person.





Will my child be safe at school?


The health and safety of our pupils is paramount.  Every effort will be made to clear one entry/exit path to the school.  A risk assessment of the playground will be carried out prior to break times to ensure your child’s safety.  Safety hazards such as icicles will be cleared where necessary.





Please ensure that emergency contact details and mobile phone numbers held by school are current and up-to-date.








